
DANCE ACTION 
FEBRUARY 2024 UPDATES 

BASKET OF CHEER 

Our competition team’s last fundraiser for this year is an amazing Basket of Cheer.  

Drawing date is Saturday 2/17/24. Tickets are just $10 each and can be purchased from 

any team member or at the front desk.  This year’s basket is worth over $400!!!  Please 

help to support our team! 

COMPETITION TEAM UPDATE 

The Competition Team has been working so hard on their routines for this year.  Our 

first performance will be on Saturday 2/24/24 at Holland Village in Holland PA at 2PM.  

If you are interested in attending this is a FREE event, I just need to give an 

approximate number of guests to the director. So please let me know by 2/22/24 if you 

are interested in attending the event.   

FOOD DRIVE 

The studio Food Drive to benefit the local food bank will conclude on Saturday 2/17.  

Please donate for those in need 

TUITION 

Trimester tuition is due now.  Tuition must be up to date in April in order to receive 

costumes. 

COSTUME INVOICES 

Costume invoices were distributed to everyone.  Costume fees are due in full by 

3/1/24.  Pictures of all class costumes are at the studio.  Costumes will be distributed in 

April after the Spring Break. Tuition must be up to date and costumes must be paid for 

in order to receive them 

DANCE ACTION HOODIES AND SWEAT PANTS 

RED Pull over hoodies, GRAY zip up hoodies and black sweat pants in limited amounts 

are available for purchase.  Please see the front desk to purchase.   

INCLIMENT WEATHER NOTIFICATION 

In the event of inclement weather (where the studio will not be open) an email message 

will be sent out. Any closing will also be posted on Facebook and Instagram and a 

message will be on the studio phone.  Please note that we do NOT follow any school 

district in regards to opening or closing.  

PROPER CLASS ATTIRE 

Leotards are MANDATORY for all females in all classes.  Please make sure your child is 

properly dressed for class.  Please do not have your child wear their dance shoes outside 

the studio.  No street shoes are allowed on the dance floor for dancing in.   

.  

 

Valentine’s Day is just 

around the corner. I hope 

your month is filled with 

all the love and happiness 

in the world!! 

The studio will be OPEN  

for classes the entire 

month of February.   

DRESS REHEARSAL:  

Dress Rehearsals will be 

held during the last week 

of classes in June          

(6/1-6/6) 

PICTURE DAYS:         

Will be held during Dress 

Rehearsals 

RECITAL DATE:    

Sunday June 9, 2024 

  

FEBRUARY BIRTHDAYS 

Peyton C 4th 

Cadence G 6th 

Emilia S 2/6 

Catalina P 6th 

Ava R 7th 

Chloe R 10th 

Brynn M 2/14 

Samantha F 14th 

Sophia T 15th  

Esme Z 18th 

Jordyn O 24th 

Hannah G 27th  

Charlotte R 28th 

Charlie P 28th   


